
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 24, 2018 
 
 
 

Re: Spanish-to-English translation services for official document(s); 
 
 

To who it may concern: 
 

This letter serves to confirm that the translation of the attached document(s) is (are) complete and 
accurate to the best of our ability and that the translator performing this work is a professional 
translator competent to translate. 

 
Any questions concerning the referenced translation can be directed to Affinity Translation at the 
address below. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Affinity Translation • 1624 Market Street • Suite 202 • Denver, CO 80202 
voice: 303.404.8699 • fax: 303.404.8835 • info@affinitytranslation.com • www.affinitytranslation.com 

Sincerely, 

Ron McCoy 
Director 
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